Enrollment Underway for SWOSU Fall
Semester

07.21.2009

Fall semester classes begin in less than a month at Southwestern Oklahoma State
University in Weatherford and Sayre, and enrollment is underway for students who want
to take classes but have not enrolled yet.

The 2009 fall semester begins August 19 at SWOSU.

Bob Klaassen, registrar on the Weatherford campus, said the university does have
online enrollment available through the SWOSU Web site (www.swosu.edu), so
enrollment can be completed anytime. In order to use the online enrollment system, a
student must already be fully admitted to the university and have no unresolved issues
related to their enrollment.

For students who would like to enroll in person, SWOSU on both campuses is open
Monday through Friday of each week from 8 a.m. until 5 p.m.

Additional information about enroliment is available by calling the SWOSU Registrar's
office in Weatherford at 580.774.3777 or the Sayre Registrar's office at 580.928.5533.
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